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What a great experience!   
 
I purchased a B36TC and needed help with a check-out.  Through a search on the Bonanza Society 
website, I found Robert's contact information.  Luckily, he was my first contact.  We traveled to 
California to pick up the airplane and had a chance to visit about the airplane systems and 
performance.  He went above and beyond by making a great laminated checklist from the POH 
procedures and brought other printed information to make sure I was aware of some potential safety 
concerns.  He is very knowledgeable as a pilot as well as maintenance aspects.  I learned several things 
about the Beech Bonanzas/Barons, and I've been flying them for almost 20 years.   
 
To top it all off, Robert is a great guy and brings a good learning attitude without intimidation.  After 
we returned, Robert ordered a replacement wing bolt cover for me and painted it to match my 
Bonanza with some extra Matterhorn White he had from a previous project.   
 
I would definitely recommend Robert for any training you may need.  I will not hesitate to call him for 
my future needs. 
 
-Garrett Hoisington, Safford, AZ 
 

 
 


